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Full Text

The Forum recommends that the Conference of the Parties to the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change sponsor a workshop to discuss the
merits and mechanisms for the establishment of a working group on indigenous
peoples within the Conference of the Parties process, ensuring the participation of
indigenous peoples from developed and undeveloped countries as well as
interested member States.

Comments

The workshop has financial implications and has not been addressed by the
Subsidiary Body for Implementation
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